
Literacy activity - week 2 

Dear Children 

Thank you for the lovely replies to my letter last week.  Please keep writing to me to let me know 

what you have been doing.  I have been busy this week helping Mrs Finnegan, Mrs Veale and the 

other teachers but I have also been checking my vegetable patch each day and I am very excited 

because the runner beans are growing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I have read you a story about a honeybee.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d7bPR3NX3rw 

I used to read this story to my children when they were little. Honeybees are very important because 

they help the plants to grow.  I have also planted some special flowers which will attract the bees to 

my garden. 

Perhaps you could try some of the activities below: 

Activity 1 

Listen to Honeybee’s Busy Day and draw a story map of Honeybee’s journey.   Label all the plants 

she visits. 

Activity 2 

What can you find out about honeybees?  Write down some interesting facts and send them to us. 

Here Maddie will tell us how to make a bee café.  Maybe you could make your own, to attract bees 

to your garden. Maddie has lots of other videos about bees too.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lfbE5AUG5tM&list=PLmTANLv-

GyXXqmwkIkdXcNYoY6Sy1t0Pg&index=2 

 

Have fun 

Love from Mrs Ceuppens, Mrs Sherratt and Miss Parrin 
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